

ชื่อ-สกุล _____ ชั้น _____ เลขที่ _____

Lesson 4: News "Car mob"

ศึกษาหัวข้อข่าวต่อไปนี้

Violent

ไวโอะเลนทฺ

รุนแรง

anti-

แอน'ไท

ต่อต้าน

government

กัฟ'เวิร์เนมทฺ

รัฐบาล

rally

แรล'ลี

การชุมนุม

protester

โพรเตสเตอร์

ผู้ประท้วง

vehicle

วี'ฮิเคิล

ยานพาหนะ

campaign

แคมเพน'

การต่อสู้

Violent clashes between **anti-government** protesters and police resumed on Sunday evening on the biggest day of "car mob" **rallies**. The "**car mob**" rallies blocked roads in Bangkok on Sunday as the **protesters** took to their **vehicles** as part of a **campaign**. Around 5pm, a group of mostly young protesters **broke away** from the main rallies and **gathered** at Din Daeng intersection where **confrontations with** police have occurred over the past week. It was reported that **bricks** and **giant firecrackers** were thrown at officers who were using large **cargo containers** as a line of **defense** near where **Prime Minister** Prayut Chan-o-cha lives. The police fired **tear gas** and **water cannons** at the protesters. The protest groups have all **accused** the government of **gross mishandling** of the third covid-19 **outbreak**.



clash

แคลช

ขัดแย้ง

gather

เกเทอร์

รวมตัวกัน

firecracker

ไฟเออร์ แครคเกอร์

พลุไฟ

tear gas

เทียร์ แก๊ส

แก๊สน้ำตา

break away

เบรก อะเวย์

แยกจากกัน

Confrontation with

คอนฟรอนเทชัน วิทซ์

การเผชิญหน้ากันกับ

Prime minister

พราม มินิสเตอร์

นายกรัฐมนตรี

Water cannon

วอเตอร์ แคนนอน

ปืนฉีดน้ำ

accuse

อะคิวซ์'

กล่าวหา

gross

กรอส

เลวร้าย

mishandling

มิสแฮนคลิ่ง

การบริหารที่ผิดพลาด

outbreak

เอ้าท์เบรก

การระบาด

ทำแบบฝึกหัดด้านล่าง เพื่อเก็บคะแนน

แบบฝึกหัดที่ 1 : ลากคำศัพท์ไปเติมในช่องว่างให้ถูกต้อง

protester

Prime minister

water cannon

vehicle

outbreak

container

Car mob

violent

government

confrontation with



แบบฝึกหัดที่ 2 : เลือกคำตอบที่ถูกต้อง

1 What did police use to **defense** Prayuth's house?

ตำรวจใช้อะไรในการปกป้องบ้านของประยุทธ์

container

outbreak

government

Car mob

2 What did police do to the **protesters**?

ตำรวจทำอะไรกับผู้ชุมนุม

Firing tear gas

Thrown bricks

Use firecracker

3 Why did the mob accuse the **government**?

ทำไมผู้ชุมนุมจึงกล่าวหารัฐบาล

Too good P.M.

Best government

Gross mishandling of covid-19